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Response received by email 13th December 2016: 

 

The St Paul’s Walden School governing body supports the proposal to change the 

PAN to 15 (from 1 September 2018) as this allows the school to: 

•         Retain future class sizes with a maximum of 30 children; 

•         Sustain the school’s mixed year 1/2, year 3/4, year 5/6 and separate    
Reception classes. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Anne Reid (Chair of Governors) 
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